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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission (SHRC) 

 Meeting of September 20, 2017 
 
A roll call indicated that there was no quorum for the September 20, 2017 SHRC 
meeting and the meeting was cancelled. No action was taken. 
 
With Commissioner Alcalay acting as chair, the board heard presentations regarding the 
following non-action items:   
 
CITIZEN COMMENTS – Jeffrey Tardaguila provided comment.  
 
WORKSHOP 
 

Housing Authority Budget Overview   - Sarah Thomas and LaTanna Jones 
presented.   
 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR REPORT 
 
La Shelle Dozier announced the following:  
 

• Next meeting will be October 4th 
• October 18th meeting is cancelled and meeting will be held on October 25th 

instead.  
• Upcoming events for Rio Linda Community Center (October 5th) and Sutter Place 

Grand Opening (October 30th).  
• Reviewed upcoming state legislation related to affordable housing.  

 
COMMISSION CHAIR REPORT 
 
None 
 
ITEMS AND QUESTIONS OF COMMISSION MEMBERS 
 
Commissioner Morgan requested that Commissioners be notified of significant items 
occurring at SHRA via email or when posted to the website.  
 
Commissioners Morgan and Staajabu mentioned the positive impact of Regional 
Transits Connect Cards for the public housing community.      
    
       ___________________________ 
                                Clerk 
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